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We want to inform you that today on the 25.01.2017 at 10.00 in the Chamber of Advocates of the
Republic of Armenia will take place a retraining lecture on the topic of “The issues of the labour law in
legal practice”.   

The lecture will be conducted by the legal adviser of the NGO “Transparency International anti-
corruption society”  , the member of the Council of the School of Advocates , advocate Heriknaz
Tigranyan.  
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